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Friday 26th May 2023 
 
 

Federation Trip – Yorkshire Sculpture Park 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

On Thursday 29th June 2023, both Thornsett and Newtown Primary Schools will be visiting the Yorkshire 
Sculpture Park together. This will be an art-based trip, and each class will be using the sculptures in 
different ways depending on their art learning from this term.  

The coaches will be picking Thornsett up at 08:30 FROM THE BAND ROOM, so please ensure you arrive no 
later than 08:20 for a quick getaway. We will then arrive at the Sculpture Park around 10:00 and will 
spend the day in our classes exploring the area.  

The coach will then depart the Sculpture Park by 2:30 and we are aiming to be back AT THE BAND ROOM 
around 3:50. These times are traffic dependent, so please keep an eye on T2P in case this has to change 
slightly.  

Children will need to bring a packed lunch with them in a small rucksack that they can carry (no glass 
bottles or fizzy drinks please). Children in Reception, Year One, Year Two and any children in receipt of 
free school meals can be provided with a packed lunch. Please let Mrs Tinker know by Friday 17th June if 
you require a school lunch, as the kitchen will need to order this in separately. 

We will be going whatever the weather so make sure you bring waterproofs or sun hats and sun cream, 
depending on the weather that day! The children will need to wear uniform and comfortable shoes. 

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £12 per child to help cover the cost of the coaches and 
entrance to the park. This can be paid either online in School Money or by cash/cheque in a labelled 
envelope to school please. The rest will be kindly covered by our PTA. Please also complete the online 
permission slip by clicking on the link or scanning the QR code on the following page: 
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Cont… 

https://forms.office.com/e/NjrLU00c9Z  

 

 

This is set to be a brilliant trip and will be a great way for the children to experience lots of amazing art 
and culture. 

If you have any concerns or queries, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

  

Many thanks,  

Mrs Tong 
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